City of Pensacola Pensacola, L. 32502
Memorandum
File #: 17-00446 City Council 8/10/2017

PRESENTATION ITEM

FROM: City Council President Brian Spencer

SUBJECT:

SURVEY OF PROPERTIES WITHIN THE GOVERNMENTAL CENTER DISTRICT (SPENCER)
REQUEST:

Presentation by Ross Pristera, Historic Preservationist with the UWF Historic Trust

SUMMARY:

Recently a survey of properties located within the Governmental Center District was conducted by the UWF
Historic Trust. This presentation will provide the results of the survey.

The sponsor would like this presentation to be held at the City Council meeting on Thursday 8/10/17.
PRIOR ACTION:

None

STAFF CONTACT:

Don Kraher, Council Executive

ATTACHMENTS:

1) None

PRESENTATION: Yes
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